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Monday, 28 November 2022 

From the Principal 
Welcome to Week 8, with only three weeks left of school 
for our students. Tomorrow the majority of our Year Six 
students will have their first formal Orientation Day at 
Maitland High School. Mrs Freund, Miss Gibbs and Miss 
Coutts will accompany students as they are immersed in 
activities and get to know their way around the high 
school. Of course, some of our children have already had 
visits to the high school as part of an intensive early 
integration program.  
 
We are busily getting ready for the end of the year. 
Reports are being finalised, we are looking forward to 
listening to the speeches by the students who are vying 
for the 2023 Student Leadership Team, putting the final 
touches to our plans for our Presentation Days and much, 
much more. In between all of this, we have our final 
Kindergarten Orientation Day tomorrow, Healthy Harold 
visits, the final organisation of class lists for next year and 
the everyday delivery of high-quality teaching each and 
every day, in each and every classroom and learning 
space.  
 
We are running our Toy and Food Drive again for families 
who need a little support. If you can donate items for 
hampers, please drop them into the office, it would be 
much appreciated.  
 
And to finish off, I'd like to invite parents to join a 
Consultative Group for our school for 2023. This group will 
help form practice documents for our school, consult 
around procedures and practices and help grow our 
school performance. If you are interested, please get in 
touch by 9th December, 2022.  
 
Until next week, 
 
Donna Stackman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Calendar – Term 4 
Week 8 (Healthy Harold Visit Tues 29th – Fri 2nd) 
Tuesday 29th November Kindergarten Orientation 

9.00am – 11.00am 
Wednesday 30th November Book Club Due 
Thursday 1st December TASH Homework Club 
Friday 2nd December Assemblies: 

K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 
Week 9 (Healthy Harold Visit Mon 5th – Tues 6th) 
Thursday 8th December TASH Homework Club 
Friday 9th December Assemblies: 

K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 
Week 10  
Monday 12th December Presentation Day: 

K-2 @ 9:30am 3-6 @ 12.30pm 
Tuesday 13th December Colour Run 
Wednesday 14th December  Uniform collection: 

9.00 – 10.00am 
Class Party Day 
Reports sent home 

Friday 16th December CANTEEN CLOSED 
Year 6 Clap Out 
Year 6 Farewell 
Last day of school for Term 4 

Week 11 
Monday 19th School Development Day 

Tuesday 20th  School Development Day 

Term 1 – 2023 
Week 1 
Tuesday 31st January Students return to school 

Respect Responsibility Excellence 
Term 4 Week 8 
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  Tenambit Public School 
Contact Us 

Tenambit Public School 
Edward Street, Tenambit, NSW, 2323 

T 02 4933 7196 
Web: www.tenambit-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Email: tenambit-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 

PBL FOCUS – WEEK 8 
 

“I can finish what I start” 



CANTEEN CLOSED 
  

FRIDAY 16th 

DECEMBER  
(Last day of school) 

 
Please ensure you pack your 

child’s lunch and recess. 
 

 THERE WILL BE NO FOOD 
AVAILABLE. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kinder Orientation 
Tomorrow will be our final Kindergarten Orientation 
session for the year. We are looking forward to seeing as 
many of our 2023 Kindergarten students as possible come 
along and join in the fun in a kindergarten classroom. A 
reminder to parents that tomorrow we will meet in the 
hall at 9.00am to drop off and then parents will return, 
ready for collection at 11.00am. We look forward to 
seeing you all then.  
 
Christmas Countdown - 27 Days till Christmas 
 
We are still doing a call out for support of our "Food and 
Toy Drive". If you are in a position to contribute, please 
consider doing so. Please see the flyer attached for ideas 
and suggestions.  
 
Our Santa's mailbox is being filled each day with letters to 
Santa. These are being forwarded to the north pole for a 
response. If you know of any children sending a letter to 
Santa via our special post box, please encourage them to 
put their full name (and possibly class) so that the North 
Pole knows where to send replies.  
 
Nambit the Elf has arrived! Please keep an eye on our 
school Facebook page so that your child can keep up to 
date on what Nambit has been up to around our school!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
School Uniform Collection Days 
We will again be holding our uniform stall as a 'click and 
collect' service over the summer break. Parents are asked 
to order their child's uniform via flexischools and it will be 
ready for collection, from the school at the following 
times.  
 
Wednesday 14th December   9:00am – 10:00am  
Friday 27th January    9:00am – 10.00am  
Monday 30th January     2:30pm – 3:30pm  
 
Uniform sales will also continue as normal with deliveries 
to classes Monday and Wednesdays until the end of term.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
Scott Matthews-Wall at the office.  
 
Lost Property 
We have an abundance of lost property at the moment 
that have no names on items.  If your child has lost any 
clothing, lunch boxes or drink bottles, please ask them to 
come to the office to see if their missing items are there. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



3/4 White working on their group 
Geography projects that involve 
researching Australian states and 
creating a STEAM build to 
represent their state.  

Stage 2 News 

  
  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

3/4 Green have been enjoying some ‘hands on’ Maths activities 
investigating Chance and Data. They collected data on the amount 
of different coloured cars that drove past the school and then had 
to construct a pictorial graph to represent their data with smarties. 
They definitely enjoyed consuming their smarties when they were 
finished.  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Flexischools – Ordering School Lunches and Uniforms 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
From the Office 
If sending cash in with your child to make a payment at 
the office, please ensure you send the correct money as 
we do not carry a float. 
 
Our preferred payment option is via our online payment 
system on our website.  Please go to the Tenambit Public 
School website and click on the blue ‘Make a Payment’ tab 
along the top. 
 
Follow the instructions and enter your payment details 
etc.  Please note, you are not required to enter the 
student registration number. Contact the office if you 
need assistance or have any enquiries. Thank you. 
 
Please note when paying by EFTPOS at the school office, 
there is a minimum transaction amount of $10.00 due to 
fees charged to the school.   
 
 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday 30th November 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

Maitland High School Primary School Dance Ensemble 

 
Maitland High School is looking for keen dancers from Year 5 & 6 to join our Primary School 

Dance Ensemble in 2023. 

We are inviting local primary students in Year 5 & 6 (2023) to take part in the MHS Primary 

School Dance Ensemble. 

Students will attend workshops at Maitland High School run by our talented dance teachers. 

Students will engage in a variety of dance-based activities focusing on a range of dance styles 

and techniques, with a large focus on safe dance practice. 

Students will learn and perform at least two items at Maitland High School’s Annual Dance 

Night held on Tuesday 4th April 2023. 

Please Note: The ensemble Is NOT auditioned based. We cater for all skill levels and 

encourage all students who LOVE dance to register. 

Performance Date: MHS Dance Night, Tuesday 4th April 2023 at Maitland High School MPC. 

Workshop dates: Details regarding workshop and rehearsal times will be emailed directly to 
parents/carers by late January 2023, with rehearsals commencing early term 1, 2023.  

Cost: No upfront cost.  

Costumes: Maitland High School prides itself on making dance affordable. All costumes are 

provided for the students to use at no cost. Students are only responsible for purchasing a 

black leotard (exact details to be provided close to the performance) and ¾ tights (girls) and 

black T-shirt and shorts (boys). All costumes will be based around these items. 

This ensemble will be a great opportunity for Primary School students to get involved with 

wonderful Dance program at Maitland High School and work with students from other local 

schools. 

Please complete the online registration form via the link: 
https://forms.gle/kYZJKKy2DWaGaPkd9  

Registration is due by: Friday 16th December 2022 

 

Please email sarah.gambrill@det.nsw.edu.au for any 

queries.  
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